
 

December 28, 2017 – March 25, 2018 

 

 

Message from the Leader of the Official Opposition 

 

 

I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to all those attending performances 

by Shen Yun Performing Arts on the Canadian leg of their global tour. 

 

I was delighted to learn that this world-class production, showcasing the beauty 

and splendour of classical Chinese music and dance, would be visiting eight 

Canadian cities.  Celebrating ancient cultural traditions, timeless virtues and 

human dignity, Shen Yun has found a receptive audience in Canada’s peaceful 

and pluralistic soceity.  I know that this year’s show will continue to inspire and 

delight with its majesty and grace.   

 

On behalf of my colleagues in Canada’s Official Opposition, I commend the 

organizers and sponsors for bringing this exquisite show to cities across the 

country.  Please accept my best wishes for unforgettable performances. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
The Hon. Andrew Scheer, P.C., M.P. 

Leader of the Official Opposition 


